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Date Tuesday, May 19, 2020

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Nancy
Last Name Allan
Phone Number (306

Main Street
City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)
Subject maintain the lower speed limit on McOrmond Road
Meeting (if known)
Comments
Dear Mayor and Councillors,

I strongly support maintaining the reduced speed limit that protects animals that live in and near the Northeast
Swale, as was recommended by the Transportation Committee. The reduced speed limit provides at least some
protection for the many animals who have to cross this busy roadway.

If consistency is required - as was also recommended by the Transportation Committee - the reduced speed
should be adopted.

Best wishes.



